
March 10, 2016 

  The Dike City Council met for public hearing on Wednesday, March 9, 2016 at 

6:30 regarding the fiscal year 2017 budget with Mayor Mike Soppe presiding.  Council member 

present were: Chad Cutsforth, Nick Cleveland, Sam Kollasch and Luke Osterhaus by phone.  

Absent: Bob Haugebak.  Also present were: Shane Metz, Ann Hilliard and Joe Becker. 

 A motion was made by Cutsforth to table the hearing until Thursday, March 10, 2016 at 

7:15 p.m. due to questions concerning some missing information in the budget.  Seconded by 

Cleveland.  All Ayes. Carried 

         Michael Soppe, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

Lindsay Nielsen, City Clerk 

 


